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NEWSLETTER

Hello everyone! I hope everyone is having a wonderful spring and is
excited for graduations and summer break from school!

Thank you to the property owners who contribute to making the
Evermore CID a better place to live, work, play and shop. The CID

Board of Directors and staff are committed to improving quality of life
for all who work, live, play and shop in the district.

Caucus of Electors
The Evermore CID Board elections were held before the board
meeting on Wednesday, April 23rd. Posts 1 and 4 for up for election
this year.
Diann Baker began serving on the Board of Directors in April 2016 in
Post 1. Her last board meeting was April 23, 2025. Diann shared how
much she had enjoyed serving on the Board and will miss the
meetings and all of the wonderful work the CID has accomplished in
the 9 years she has served.
Larry Ebert was elected to the Post 1 seat on the Board and Ron
Harrison was re-elected to Post 4.

Board of Directors' Meeting

Next Board Meeting:
The next Board of Directors’
Meeting is currently scheduled
for May 28, at 2:30PM. All
Board meetings are open to the
public and are held at 2795
Main Street, West, Building 28,

http://facebook.com/evermorecid
https://www.instagram.com/evermorecid/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/evermore-community-improvement-district
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=associations&nav=16dbf23b-1470-4ddf-9869-10b1398ee970


Snellville, GA 30078. We would
enjoy you coming to check it
out!

Collector Road Phase III (Hewatt-Parkwood-Britt)
The sanitary sewer system is up and running. Gwinnett County's DWR
Director Rebecca Shelton shared that the system replaced the old
privately owned sewer system. This is great news for the residential
and business community.
The roadway is expected to be completed in November 2025. ER
Snell is the general contractor for the project, and has made every
effort to work with the community and the businesses as well. Some of
the landscape and sound barrier pylons are in place and roadway
work continues.
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